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Have you or your Auxiliary made plans for honoring first responder this month for Patriots Day on September 11th?  It can be as simple as dropping off Thank You cards and candy at police stations, Fire stations or hospital staff with another organization helping. Remember the event needs to be out in the community, not at your post.
As the chairman for Auxiliary Community Outreach, I would love to hear all about what you have done. Take lots of pictures.
I found out that one thing has changed from last year to this year.  We can no longer count walking/ Running in an event as a report.	
As of last month, I only received reports from 7 posts.
Please Mail in your reports.
Thank You
Irene Price		
